
THE VILLAGE OF UNIONVILLE 

NOTICE OF BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

AND GENERAL BUSINESS MEETING 

TO BE HELD MARCH 23, 2016 

AT 7PM 
 

The Village of Unionville Council will hold a public hearing on the 

proposed village budget for the 2016-2017 fiscal year. Any 

necessary general business will also be discussed after the budget 

hearing. This hearing will be held in the village conference room at 

6454 Merry Street on March 23, 2016 at 7:00P.M.   

 

The property tax milage rate proposed to be levied to support the 

proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. A copy of the 

budget is available for public inspection at 6454 Merry Street. 

 

This notice is posted in compliance with PA267 of 1976 as 

amended (Open Meeting Act), MCLA 41.72a (2) (3) and the 

Americans With Disabilities Act (ADA). 

 

The Village of Unionville will provide necessary reasonable 

auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired 

and audiotapes of printed material being considered at the 

meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon seven 

days notice to the Village Council. 

 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or service 

should contact the Village Council by writing or calling the 

following: 

 

Jessica VanHove, Village Clerk 

6454 Merry Street 

Unionville, MI 48767 

Phone: (989) 674-2244 

 

Village Clerk 

Jessica VanHove 


